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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

May the love and blessing of our Heavenly Parent and our eternal True Parents be with your families. 

 

Unificationists and guests from around the world have been gathering here in Cheongpyeong all week to 

offer their sincere prayers and deep gratitude to our beloved True Father. It is especially beautiful now as 

we welcome over 1,400 Brothers and Sisters from America.   

 

In two days, the world-level Universal Seonghwa Ceremony for our True Father will be held in the 

Cheongshim Peace World Center. At the same time, we will hold a national-level celebration in 

Tarrytown, NY near the home where our True Parents guided this nation and the world for so many 

years.  

 

The program will be held in the Grand Ballroom of the Doubletree Hotel (455 S. Broadway) with doors 

opening at 8:00 PM, pre-program with singing at 8:30 PM and live streaming of the Korea event at 9:00 

PM. A time for personal tribute will be provided. Men should wear a dark suit and white tie and women 

should wear a light or cream-colored dress.  

 

Please join us with for this victorious celebration with your families and guests.  

 

Thank you, 

 

 
  



  

 


